

June 9, 2025

Mid Missouri Corvette Club PO Box 7256 Columbia, MO 65205

Dear Mid Missouri Corvette Club,

On behalf of the Dream Factory of Central Missouri, we want to send a big thank you for hosting such a fantastic car show and for your amazing generosity in helping raise \$12,000 to support our mission, with \$10,774 coming directly from your organization. Your continued support means so much to us and even more to the children and families we serve.

Your car show is more than just a great gathering for car lovers... it's a true celebration of community and kindness. The time and heart you put into this event each year says a lot about who you are: passionate, dedicated, and deeply committed to making a difference for local children.

We're so grateful for your ongoing partnership. Because of you, we're able to keep bringing joy and hope to some truly special kids.

Thank you again for all you do. We're proud to have such incredible friends in the Mid Missouri Corvette Club!

Sincerely yours,

Central MO Dream Factory Volunteers

Brooke Schnurbucen.

Because The Dream Factory is classified as a 601(c)3 not-for-profit organization by the Internal Revenue Service (FEIN 31-1009812), you may be able to deduct a portion of your contribution on your taxes. We suggest that you consult your tax advisor for specific instructions regarding the deduction of this contribution.

To learn more about The Dream Factory, Inc., visit our website at www.dreamfactoryinc.org

Dream Factory
grants dreams
to children,
ages 3 through 18
years of age
who are diagnosed
with critical
or chronic
illnesses.